Dear Interested Individual/Organization:
Leading Transitions LLC is a private consulting firm that exclusively serves nonprofit organizations and their leadership. We would like to assist you and your group in the process of succession planning. In return, we ask that you please complete, scan and return this form to the email address listed below so we know who you are, what materials you are interested in using and how you are using them. 





Email: lauren@leadingtransitions.com
Mail: 
Leading Transitions

544 E. Ogden Ave. Suite 700-350

          
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Thank you for making use of our resources!

Mindy Price

President & CEO

Leading Transitions, LLC

I am asking Leading Transition LLC for permission to use the material posted on their website.  The material includes:








Material being used:











 Individual’s Name					     Title








Organization’s Name					     Date








Phone Number					     Email Address








